
President Sonny Detmer and Vice President Monroe “Bubba” Sullivan along 
with Betty Detmer and Debbie Sullivan visited Fort Robinson State Park in 
2012.  They presented Superintendent Michael Morava with a framed 
bronze steer head with an engraved plaque expressing the CTLR’s 
appreciation for perpetuating the pedigrees of the national herd. 


